
 

Hernando County United States Bowling Congress Association                                  

Hernando Bowling Newsletter                               Bowlers Serving Bowlers                      July 2020 

 
Hernando County USBC 

Board of  Directors 
 

President 
Steve Ulm 

 
Vice President 
Bill Davidson  
Nancy Wood 

 
Association Manager 

Theresa Matos 
 

Directors 
Spooky Block 

Dave (Bear) Clark 
Russell Little 
Barri Schledt 
Don Monroe 

Keith Murphy 
Michele Toucet 

Lonnie Trenton, Jr 
Toni Young 

 
Youth Directors 
Bill M. Davidson 

Pat Brennan 
Tyrese Brown 

Joseph (JP) Musselman 

Hernando County United States Bowling Congress Association Newsletter  

Story Page 

Editor's Message 1 

Upcoming  
Tournaments 

2 

Youth Membership 
Rule 

2 

New USBC Rule 2 

 
 Like our Facebook Page 
Hernando County USBC 

 
Visit us on the web at  
HernandoUSBC.org 

 

In This Edition 

Hernando County 

Bowling Newsletter 

Check HCUSBCA Web Site http://HernandoUSBC.org/ for 
more events,  Like us on Facebook: Hernando County USBC 

Editor's Message  -  Hello Bowlers! 
 All of our Bowling Centers are reopened.  Summer 
leagues are rolling and Fall/Winter leagues are 
planned.  See the Center’s websites for all of the latest 
League start dates and times. 

 While the PWBA has canceled this year's season the 
PBA is holding live events on TV.  You can also find 
regional events on FloBowling and replays of the best 
PWBA matches on BowlTV.  You can also pick up tips 
and get online lessons from the National Bowling 
Academy. 

 The Board of Directors has not been idle.  We have 
developed a new Website and are in the process of de-
veloping a tournament system that will make results 
available sooner.  The system also includes brackets. 

 The Ways and Means Committee is ramping up to 
have a table for item sales and raffles.  

 Please like our  Facebook Page and check out our 
Website.  If any of your friends or family would like to 
receive a free online newsletter, go to our website and 
enter their email address and they will begin receiving 
the newsletters until they opt out.   

Don Monroe, Newsletter Editor and Director Hernando 
County USBCA 

https://www.facebook.com/HernandoUSBC/
http://hernandousbc.org/
https://www.facebook.com/HernandoUSBC/
http://hernandousbc.org/
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No Tournaments will be Scheduled  
until after January 2021 

Hernando County USBC 
2020-2021 Tournaments 

COVID-19 Information 

Static weight and balance holes.   

• USBC has increased the static weight difference to 3 oz for all 
balls weighing over 10 pounds.    

• On Aug 1, 2020, no balls will be allowed to have weight holes. 

• All gripping holes on all balls must be used on every release.  If a 
bowler only uses fingers and no thumb, the thumb hole must be 
plugged, and an “+” must be etched in the ball near the center of 
the palm and the hand must cover the + to be a legal release.   

• Since house balls are not drilled for specific bowlers, they are ex-
empt from the weight hole rule. 

Visit BOWL.com/EquipAndSpecs for more about the specifica-
tion changes. 

New USBC Youth Membership Rule 

Covid-19 information for Florida can be found on the  
Florida Department of Health website at  

https://floridahealthcovid19.gov/   

New USBC Rule this Year 

Starting with the 2020-2021 Season,  the maximum age for 
Youth membership is 18.  USBC Youth membership is avail-
able to individuals who have not reached their 18th birthday 

prior to August 1. 

https://bowl.com/EquipAndSpecs
https://floridahealthcovid19.gov/

